IN THE NEWS

Webinar to teach businesses the essentials on the new Employment
Eligibility Verification Form I-9
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DETROIT, Mich. — Employers can gain key insight regarding the
new Employment Eligibility Verification Form I-9 recently issued
by United States Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS)
that takes effect next month.

Butzel Long is hosting a free webinar from Noon to 1 p.m. on
Tuesday, April 9, 2013. Immigration law attorneys Clara
DeMatteis Mager and Linda Armstrong will discuss the
differences between the new and prior

Form I-9 and provide guidance regarding proper completion.

To register for the free webinar, visit www.butzel.com/events/. For
more information or questions, contact Jonathan Spencer at
(313) 983-6995 or spencer@butzel.com.

About Butzel Long

Established in 1854, Butzel Long is a leading law firm with offices
in Detroit, Bloomfield Hills, Lansing and Ann Arbor, Michigan, New
York City, and Washington, D.C., as well as Alliance offices in
Beijing, Shanghai, Mexico City and Monterrey. The firmis also a
member of the Washington D.C. law firm, Butzel Long Tighe
Patton. Butzel Long represents clients from diverse industries on
regional, national, and multi-national levels and is a member of
Lex Mund, a global association of 160 independent law

firms. Visit the Butzel Long website at www.butzel.com.
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